
 

 
Our Ref: LE 
 
Monday 18th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
 
Please see below our arrangements for the end of the Autumn term. Our last day is Friday 22nd December. 
 

 Students will be expected in school until the end of period 2. 

 Years 7 and 8 will leave at 11:45am. 

 Year 9, 10 and 11 classes will leave school at 12:00pm.  
 
Supporting those in need on Friday 22nd December 
 
We teach about the importance of helping others and see that kindness and consideration on a day-to-day basis 
from so many of our students. Our last day of term will be a non-uniform day and in exchange for this, we will be 
asking families to: 
 
1. Bring a coin.  
If you can spare £1, that would be great, but anything you can spare will be appreciated. All monies collected will 
be donated a charity that our students will select in January.  This will remain our chosen charity for the remainder 
of the school year.   
 
2. Donate to the local foodbank 
We know that foodbanks are necessity for some of our local community and we want to ensure that we can help 
in any way that we can. Staff and students will be asked to bring in some essentials that can be donated to support 
local families through the holidays.  
 
There is no minimum or compulsory expectation for either of these two requests, but we do ask that if you are 
able to support others in any way possible, then please do. 
 
It would be lovely to see lots of Christmas jumpers and festive accessories such as tinsel, reindeer antlers and 
baubles on Friday.  
 
School will re-open for students on Monday 8th January 2023. Students should return at the usual start time, 
with form rooms open from 8.40am.   
 
We wish all our students and families a restful and enjoyable break.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Liam Evans 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


